
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Special Meeting to be held 29 May 2025 

 
 
Etheridge Shire Council wishes to advise residents that a 
Special Meeting has been scheduled to conduct the 
following business: 
 

 2026 Land Valuation Program (Open Session) 

 ESC2025-007 - Drainage Structures - CN-22813 Gulf 
Development Road Widening and Drainage Project 
(Closed Session) 

 
The meeting will be held as follows: 
 

DATE LOCATION TIME 

Thursday 29 May 2025 Georgetown,  
Council Chambers 

9:00am 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact Council on 4079 9090 
should you require further information. 

 
 

 
Mark Watt 
Chief Executive Officer 


